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Dear                 ,


[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s that time again! It’s time to lace up the shoes and hit the pavement for the 2018 Harlan Walk-N-Roll for Spina Bifida on October 13th  at Huff Park! I will be walking for the individuals and their families affected by Spina Bifida.  

Spina Bifida is a neural tube defect that happens in the first month of pregnancy when the spinal column doesn't close completely. An estimated 166,000 people in the United States are currently living with Spina Bifida, the most common permanently disabling birth defect. There are 65 million women at risk of having a baby born with Spina Bifida. In Kentucky, more than 2 babies out of 1,300 are born with Spina Bifida.  This is double the national average.

Funds raised through the Walk-N-Roll for Spina Bifida support the Spina Bifida Association of Kentucky, which serves individuals who are living with Spina Bifida across Kentucky and Southern Indiana. The money you raise helps provide support services, emergency financial assistance, and educational programming. 

This year I hope to raise             to help support the Spina Bifida Association of Kentucky. Your tax-deductible pledge will help me meet (and exceed!) that goal, and give people with Spina Bifida a brighter tomorrow.                                                                  

You can also learn more about Spina Bifida and donate towards my goal online by visiting www.sbakwalk.org and search for Team                 .

Together we can take steps to bring hope to millions of individuals affected by Spina Bifida!


Sincerely,


Change the world—one step at a time!
The Spina Bifida Association of Kentucky is classified as a 501(c)(3) organization, and your donation is tax deductible.  All donations are greatly appreciated! 
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